
Dear 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Council’s response as follows: 
 
There are 26 private homes in Nottinghamshire county, 10 of these have NCC children in. 
We have 4 placements in homes that are rated requires improvement or inadequate. 
 
I hope this information is helpful, please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further 
information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Denise Makar 
Senior Practitioner 
Complaints and Information Team 
Resources Department 
Telephone: 0115 9772788 
 


